
April 
Fourth 
1923.

Philip S. Langton, 2sq. , 
1016 Verrindor Ave., 
Victoria, B. C.

Dear Philip:-
I am to-day in receipt of your 

letter of the 2 8th of March with documents 
attached.

I have forwarded those to the 
Secretary of the Department- of Naval Service 
at Ottawa with a letter of recommendation.

Lady Ourrie, Marjorie and 
Garner join mo in cordially reciprocating your 
good wishes.

Yours faithfully.


